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Class of 1975 Reunion Scheduled Updated 6/21/2010Â  Â The GHS Class of 1975 will hold their 35 year reunion on August
7, 2010 at the Moose Lodge in Galion. Â Brenda (Sopher) Treisch has started a reunion page on Facebook for the Class
of 1975.Â  A link to the page is in the blue Facebook banner in the left column of this page.Â Â We are still accepting
reservations for our reunion and need help findingÂ addresses for some of our classmates.Â  Names are listed with reunion
information.Â Â View Details.Â  
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